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STATE

State Senator Richard Alarcon has informed the Government Relations Department today, that the hearing of the Senate Select Committee on the MTA has been postponed from May 17 to May 31.  The hearing will be to address MTA’s Service Sector Program.

As of this writing, the Senator has informed Government Relations that an agenda will be provided in the near future.
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